
Re: RESEND: 7/1/2023 Rose, Cheron BF 2BDR
From Haley Herzog <haley.herzog@beach-vacation.com>
To <reservations@rooms101.com>
Cc <info@beach-vacation.com>, <ellen.gilroy@beach-vacation.com>, <lee.lear@beach-vacation.com>
Date 09/01/2023 08:15

reservation has been made. confirmation #358784 

On Mon, Jan 9, 2023 at 12:03 PM <reservations@rooms101.com> wrote:

Still need confirmation on reservation please.



Thanks

Michele



-------- Original Message --------

Subject: 7/1/2023 Rose, Cheron     BF 2BDR

Date: 05/01/2023 11:27

 From: reservations@rooms101.com

To: Barefoot <info@beach-vacation.com>, Barefoot Supervisor Ellen Gilroy 

<ellen.gilroy@beach-vacation.com>, Lee Lear Beach Vac 

<lee.lear@beach-vacation.com>



Please book this reservation.  Since we can't seem to get any different 

rates for 2023 this reservation is being booked under the 2022 rates.



Thanks

Michele

CONFIDENTIALITY
NOTICE: This e-mail transmission (and/or the attachments accompanying it) may
contain confidential information, belonging to the sender. The information is
only for the use of the intended recipient. If you are

not the intended
recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying or distribution of any
information in this transmission, or the taking of any action in reliance on the
contents of this transmission, is strictly prohibited.

Any unauthorized
interception use or re-transmission of this transmission is illegal under the
law. If you have received this transmission in error, please promptly notify
the sender by reply e-mail, and then destroy all copies of this

transmission.
Thank you.
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